
Statement from Superintendent Ann Roy Moore on MPS Accreditation 

A recent report by AdvancED outlined some concerns in Montgomery Public 

Schools and changed our accreditation status to “under review”. I want to assure 

you that the staff and I are working to ensure we remain accredited. We have 

already accomplished a number of the identified items, and we are confident we 

will make the necessary progress to maintain our accreditation. If you have any 

questions about our efforts, please email me at superintendent@mps.k12.al.us. 
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